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Product Bulletin: April 10, 2019

Subject: Slack Adjuster Change

Stoughton Trailers will be implementing a running change to the standard slack
adjusters installed on our trailers. The Stoughton standard slack adjuster will be
changed from STEMCO to WABCO. This change will take place on orders
scheduled to begin production in early May, and in some cases sooner. Existing
sales orders will be modified to reflect this change. All future quotations will
contain the WABCO slack adjuster as standard equipment.

The WABCO slack adjuster offers a 7-year warranty and a maintenance free
lifetime lubrication and sealing design. Please see the WABCO brochure and spec
sheet for further details.

Please contact your sales representative if you have any questions or concerns.




